
Policy	Minutes	2/18/15	
	

Attendance:	Members:	Stephen	Harding,	Victor	Katz,	Dr.	Slone	
	
Public	Comment:	None		
	
6146.3	Granting	credits	for	7	&	8th	Grade	Students	taking	HS	classes:		Dr.	Slone	
and	V.	Katz	discussed	parent’s	who	have	discussed	the	fact	that	7	and	8th	Grade	
students	were	not	receiving	HS	credits	for	taking	HS	classes.	The	change	was	made	
to	allow	HS	credit	for	those	students	
The	Subcommittee	unanimously	agreed	to	move	forward	with	the	policy	for	a	First	
Reading	before	the	Board	at	the	next	meeting.	
	
5141.3	Students	Health	Assessments	and	Immunizations:	State	Law	has	
changed	regarding	how	often	Students	are	to	receive	health	check	ups.	Changes	
were	made	to	reflect	that	change.	
The	Subcommittee	unanimously	agreed	to	move	forward	with	the	policy	for	a	First	
Reading	before	the	Board	at	the	next	meeting.	
	
Regulation	6142.101:	Student	Nutrition	and	Physical	activity	:	Dr.	Slone	notified	
the	Committee	of	the	changes	made	to	this	regulation	mandated	by	state	law,	
specifically	regarding	Beverages	sold	at	the	Schools.	
	
	
S.	Harding	moved,	V.	Katz	seconded	and	the	committee	unanimously	moved	to	
adjourn.	
	
	
	

	

	


